
 

 

 

 
 

SACBO memo on safety standards at Bergamo Airport 
 
 
 

Following the press releases issued by the mayors of the municipalities 

surrounding the airport, with regards to the requests for further information on 

safety levels at the airport, SACBO feels it is opportune to highlight the following. 

 
The flight-related infrastructures have been designed according the most 

advanced national and international standards. As part of the extraordinary 

maintenance works carried out in Spring 2014, the structure of the safety areas 

located at the end of the runway was further improved, with an increase in 

dimension, receiving approval and successive certification from ENAC after the 

carry out of tests. 

 

SACBO, in concentrating on the continuous improvement of flight-related 

infrastructures in order to consolidate the current safety standards, already of 

the highest levels, has programmed investment of approximately 30 million euro 

for the installation of specific innovative technology as part of the new Airport 

Development Plan. 

Bergamo Airport therefore aims to become the first airport in Italy to adopt the 

most advanced solutions of this kind. 
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